From: Matthew de la Fuente || NN

Sent: 08 October 2022 23:12

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 2022/3430/P - Possible Objection
Hi

>

We recently moved into 25 West End Lane, NW64NU.

We wanted to understand the impact to our Average Daily Sunlight from the 5 story building you are
intending to build over the Bird In Hand.

We already have severely restricted sunlight in our Lounge, Kitchen and 2 Bedrooms. How much more
restrictive will it be?



